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During the past year I had the good
fortune to visit Costa Rica and search for
tropical water molds. In my absence from
Berkeley many reprints were received in
the mail and held here pending my return.
May I now, therefore, take this means of
expressing my sincere appreciation for
papers you were good enough to send.

 


